Tracy Ghostkeeper

From: Sent: Tammy.BrightBurden@forces.gc.ca Thursday, August 29, 2024 9:24 AM

To:

Tracy Ghostkeeper

Subject:

Invitation to Battle of Britain Parade 15 Sept

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

Good day,

On behalf of the 4 Wing and CFB Cold Lake Commander, Colonel M.C. Hickey, I would like to extend an invitation to the Mayor and Councillors to attend 4 Wing's Battle of Britain Ceremony on Sunday, 15 September 2024.

The Battle of Britain Ceremony will take place at the Cold Lake Legion Cenotaph, located on 10th Street across from the Legion in Cold Lake North. Guests are requested to be seated no later than 10:30 am. We will remember in words and in silence the thousands of individuals who lost their lives in the Battle of Britain conflict. We also come together to honour the veterans who returned from this conflict. It is our opportunity to recognize and thank them for all they sacrificed for our freedom. You and your family are cordially invited to attend the ceremonies. A gathering will follow at the Cold Lake Legion. We hope to see you there.

Please be advised all costs associated with attendance will be paid for by the attendee

Please confirm attendance and whether or not you will be laying a wreath for a community or an <u>organization</u>, by contacting Sergeant Brad Revell at (780) 840-8000 extension 8112, or by e-mail <u>Bradli.revell2@forces.gc.ca</u> no later than Thursday, 14 September 2024.

Respectfully,

Sergeant / Sergent Bradli Revell

W CWO Executive Assistant, 4 Wing Cold Lake
Canadian Armed Forces
bradli.revell2@forces.gc.ca / Tel 780-840-8000:8112 / CSN 690-8112

Assistant Exécutif de l'Adjudant-Chef de l'ère, 4^{ième} Escadre Cold Lake Forces Armées Canadienne bradli.revell2@forces.gc.ca / Tel 780-840-8000:8112 / CSN 690-8112